
 Cllr Beth Sharp – St. James Ward  

My Ward priorities 
 
Tackling anti-social behavior 
 
Protecting our green areas 
 
Strong local voice for residents 
 
Road safety and road maintenance 

 

 
 

 

Work in the community 

 I deal with high-levels of casework from residents across the ward and hold regular street 
surgeries and face to face surgeries which I advertise in advance. I also carry out ward walks 
and report any issues.  

 I continue to work with residents concerned about anti-social behavior across the ward and I 
regularly meet with GMP officers to discuss these concerns. I have organised multiple 
community meeting with residents, GMP, First Choice Homes and Council Officers. As well 
as organising a public meeting with Home Watch to discuss how residents can set these up.  

 I have represented St James residents at the Oldham Remembrance Service 

 I met with local residents to discuss concerns with local developments and raised these with 
the developer 

 I actively support events in the ward, such as the Fruit & Veg Show, Christmas Carol 
Services, various fayre’s, Coronation events, clean up events, social events and much more.  

 I have also used the community budget allocated to me to continue to support Christmas 
activities for the Care Homes across the ward, as well as a new bench in Moorside, 
supporting events such as the Flower Show at Sholver Community Centre and summer 
activities for families in Stoneleigh Park. 

 Working with ward colleagues to support Moorside Cricket Club with LIF funding and 
Whitehall Lane park with LIF funding  

 I have regularly spoken in Council on matters relating to the ward, such as opposing building 
on our green areas and on opposition business. 

 I will continue to work over the course of the next year to ensure that the concerns and need 
of St.James’ residents are met and resolved without delay.  

 

Ward Budget Spend 

 
Sholver Fruit & Veg event 

Sholver and Moorside In memory  

Sholver and Moorside Christmas event 

Whitehall Lane bench 

RBL - Sponsor a veteran Christmas Dinner 

Moorside Cricket Club 

Fullwood Rangers  

Moorside Football Club 

Easter allocation to Primary School - Mayfield Primary, Kingsland School 

Hodge Clough Primary, Woodlands Primary Academy  

 

Borough map and photograph (supplied by 

Constitutional Services) 



 

 
 

 

Contact me 

E: beth.sharp@oldham.gov.uk 

M: 07811720873 

Facebook; 
StJamesConservativeTeam 

Surgeries 
I hold regular face to face sit down 
surgeries, which I advertise in advance 
and street surgeries across the ward.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


